ORLANDO LONGWOOD AUTO AUCTION

TO: Whom it may concern

It has been my pleasure to work with Strong General Contractors Inc. over the past
eight (8) monihs. Strong Contractors has aiready completed two major projects and is
currently wrapping up a 1.6 million dollar site development contract. These projects have
ranged from major building remodel and construction to development of raw woodlands into
a 15+ acre parking and storage lot.

Mr. David Strong has completed each project well within the proposed time schedule
and financial budget. In fact, thru the contractor’s attention to detail and recommended
changes, the construction was completed under budget. Our final project is still underway
and is on target both for timing and budget.

We enthusiastically recommend Strong General Contractor Inc. to everyone, no matter
the scope of the project. Should you wish to talk with our Construction Manager, please do
not hesitate to contact us at (407) 324-3339.

Sincerely,
Gayle T. Keg:y@l‘<
Secretary
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